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October 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
YEAR 6 REVISION BOOKS 
 
Your child has been given Revision Books to bring home to help with their revision for the 
Year 6 SATs in May 2020 and to develop their writing skills in preparation for the end of 
year teacher assessment judgement. 
 
These books are numbered and they are recorded against your child’s name.  We would 
ask that the children do not mistreat the books as the cost of replacing them would be 
considerable. 
 
They are required to return the books to school after they have completed their tests.  If 
they are not returned or are returned in a poor condition you will be asked for a payment to 
cover any replacements for future use. 
 
Would you please sign and return the slip below acknowledging receipt of the books and 
that you will ensure they are returned by Friday 26th June 2020. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss S Wilkes 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Acknowledgement slip 
 
Child’s name:  ___________________________________  Class:  _________ 
 
I acknowledge receipt of the following Revision Books: 
 

Revision 
Book 

No. Signature 

English   

Maths   

 
I understand that the above books will be returned in good condition by Friday 26th June. 
 
Signed Parent/Guardian:  _______________________ 


